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 Pagewood Public School Newsletter 

Term 4 Week 7                                                                              Monday 18th 

November 2013

T E R M  4  C A L E N D A R  

Week 8 November 

Mon 25 Life Education 

Tue 26  Life Education finishes 

 Miss Jaksic to Computer Co-ordinators’ Day 

Wed 27 No assembly 

Thu 28 2pm, Sport awards assembly 
 

Week 9 December 

Mon 2 Swim Scheme starts 

 Miss Hoskins & Ms McLean to course 

Thu 5 Reports sent home 
 

Week 10 December 

Wed 11   Annual Speech Day, from 9:30am 

Thu 12 Uniform Shop open, 9.15 – 9.45 

 

Week 11 December 

Mon 16 Y6 day out 

Tue  17    Picnic Day  

Wed 18    Last day for students 

 

2014 

Tue 28 Jan Teachers return 

Wed 29 Jan Years 1-6 return 

Mon 3 Feb Kindergarten children start 

Tue 4 Feb Text book sale 

Thu 6 Feb Swimming carnival 

 

SPORT AWARDS CEREMONY 

This Thursday, 28
th
 November, our Sport awards 

ceremony will be held from 2pm. Most of the year’s 

sport awards will be presented at this occasion. All 

community members are invited to attend. 

 

PICNIC DAY K-Year 6 

On Tuesday, 17
th
 December, parents are invited to 

join their children for a picnic lunch in the playground, 

from 12.30 to 2.00pm. “Bring a plate”, co-ordinated by 

the class teacher. 

 

SPEECH DAY MORNING TEA  

The P&C traditionally holds a morning tea after the 

Speech Day ceremony, which will be held on 

Wednesday, 11th December. Volunteers who can 

help with setting up should contact Ashleigh Zee on 

0414 428 547. 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Our current team is able to open the shop once a 

month on a Thursday morning from 9.15 – 9.45am. 

Orders left at the school office will continue to be 

filled on a weekly basis. The next date of opening 

will be Thursday, 12
th

 December from 9.15 to 

9.45am. 

 

Uniform Shop messages: 

The tailored shorts for girls are being phased out. 

There is a limited quantity still available in all sizes. 

 

We are trying to maintain a store of good quality 

second-hand items. We are very short of girls’  

summer and winter tunics. We are also very short of 

the sport shirt, track pants track jacket and sport 

shorts. 

 

We have a reasonable number of white shirts and 

unisex shorts, but would be happy to receive more if 

they are in good condition.  

 

CANTEEN CLOSURES  

On Wednesday, 11th December (Speech Day) 

and Wednesday, 18th December (last day of 

term) the canteen will not be taking orders for 

recess or lunch.  

 

It will be open from 1.10 to 1.30 to sell ice blocks 

snacks, etc. 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

Thank you to our most recent canteen volunteers.  

Wed 20 Nov: Andigone Aguilar and Tony Faust 

Fri 22 Nov: Sandra Sarkissian & Juliet Morgan 

It was another busy week at canteen but as usual 

our lovely volunteers handled it with ease and with a 

BIG smile of course. 

Note to all those children who order ice-creams/ice-

blocks via lunch order: you need to REMEMBER to 

come to the canteen to collect your pre-ordered ice-

cream/ice-block. There is no need to wait in line, 

just come to the front counter with your lunch order 

bag and our friendly canteen volunteers will give 

you your pre-ordered treat. 
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This week’s volunteers 

27 Nov: Monica Morrison 

29 Nov: Karen Lichtner & Chrissy Jenner 

Your ongoing assistance really makes a difference!  

If you have any feedback regarding the canteen, 

we would love to hear from you. Please email us at 

pagewood-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Many Thanks. Canteen Sub-Committee 

 

CARPENTER / PLUMBER / PAINTER NEEDED 

There are a couple of relatively small jobs to be 

done around the school and it would be great if one 

of our talented community was able to do it. All 

costs of materials would be re-imbursed. 

 

Job 1a: Paint the new storeroom at the back of the 

canteen, as soon as possible. (Paint supplied.) 

Shouldn’t take long. The room is very small. 

 

Job 1b: Seal the window in the new store-room 

then cover the window with a piece of plywood to 

darken the room and optimise storage conditions 

for food stuffs. Then put in some melamine 

shelves. 

 

Job 2: We have moved Mr Riley’s reading room to 

a new office. There is a hand basin which is in the 

way. A plumber is needed to remove the 

handbasin. The job appears straightforward. There 

is no hot water, just a cold water tap and the pipe 

for wastewater which need to be cut off and then 

the cement wall patched. 

 

Many thanks in anticipation of hearing from some 

volunteers. Please contact Ms Hogan. 

 

SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL APPLICATIONS 

All applications from current Year 5 students for 

Selective High School entry in 2015 should now 

have been submitted. If you intend to apply and 

have not done so, please contact Ms Hogan 

urgently. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DULWICH HIGH SCHOOL OF VISUAL ARTS & 

DESIGN OPEN EVENING 

Dulwich HS provides opportunities for students to 

pursue excellence within the disciplines of Visual 

Arts and Design, whilst studying the core 

curriculum prescribed by the Board of Studies, for 

the attainment of School Certificate and Higher 

School Certificate. Students enrolled at the 

school will be involved in the main stream 

courses or the visual arts and design stream. 

 

OPEN EVENING WEDNESDAY March 5, 2014 

from 5.30 to 7pm. 

No bookings necessary 

 

Attention parents of Year 5: 

Visual Arts and Design Specialist Stream 

Application for 2015 

The application process involves 3 components:   

1.  Application form   

2.  Interview                   

3.  Presentation of a Body of Work  

 

Please contact Miss Smart for information and an 

application form. 

Applications close 28
th
 March, 2014 

 

ONLINE PAYMENTS  

It appears that payers using Apple/Mac and 

SAFARI web browser may have difficulty making 

Online Payments. They get through all the 

screens until they have to make the payment and 

it falls over. Our Finance directorate has advised 

that the only solution at present is to use another 

browser such as Firefox or similar. Further 

development is proceeding to try to fix this issue. 

 

https://webmail.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=3494894f573242b6b5df3262f22658c4&URL=mailto%3apagewood-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au
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TRIVIA NIGHT SPONSOR      TRIVIA NIGHT SPONSORS 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISEMENTS 
We sincerely thank our advertisers for their support of our school. The NSW Department of Education and Communities and Pagewood Public 
School do not endorse these companies or individuals or their services and products. 

GKR Karate run classes at 
Pagewood P S hall. 
Call Kristy on 0416 947 375. 
 

HARVEY NORMAN 
Moore Park Superstore, Level 1, Moore Park Supa 
Centa Cnr South Dowling St & Dacey Ave Moore 
Park. 
www.harveynorman.com 

Check out the website for the latest catalogue of 

homewares. There are frequent specials too. 

The Harvey Norman range includes computers and 

tablets, furnishings, kitchen appliances, heating and 

cooling, toys, beds, manchester and much more. 

BOTANNIX YOGA STUDIO AND GARDEN 

CAFÉ   www.botannix.com 

25 Swinbourne St Botany Ph: 9666 7315 

 

Botannix, located at the heart of Botany 

brings together a unique synthesis of 

healthy, local cuisine, professionally 

landscaped gardens (including on-site 

community vegetable and herb gardens) 

and a yoga studio for the practice of 

physical, mental and spiritual well -being.  

Open for breakfast & lunch 7 days/wk: 

Monday-Friday 6am-3pm 

Saturday 7am-3pm     Sun 7am-2:30pm 

And we are now open for dinners: Fri and Sat 

evenings, 6-10pm. 
For further cafe information call 9666 7315 or 

email cafe@botannix.com. 

For further yoga information call 0407 562 154 

or email yoga@botannix.com. 

 

MOORE PARK STABLES 

Pavilion A, Centennial Park Equestrian Centre, 

114-120 Lang Rd, Moore Park 

Phone: 9360 8747  Fax: 8356 9361 

Email: rose@mooreparkstables.com.au 

www.mooreparkstables.com.au 

Just 15 minutes from Sydney's city centre, 

Moore Park Stables has horses and ponies to 

suit riders of all ages and abilities, ranging from 

beginners who have never ridden before up to 

fully experienced riders. We offer guided horse 

riding, with all trail rides around the beautiful 

centennial park. We offer rides from ½ hour to 

1 ½ hour, with the most popular being our 1 

hour guided horse trail ride. For children under 

five years of age, or those not wishing to go for 

a horse trail ride, led pony rides are available. 

Lessons, children’s parties and school holiday 

camps are available. We invite you to visit 

Moore Park Stables for a fun day or weekend. 

We are open 7 days. 

http://www.harveynorman.com/
http://www.botannix.com/
mailto:cafe@botannix.com
mailto:emailyoga@botannix.com
mailto:rose@mooreparkstables.com.au?subject=Website%20Enquiry
http://www.mooreparkstables.com.au/

